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Dear Friends and Supporters,

October has certainly posed its challenges, but we are
grateful to have emerged on the other side. Our students
were out of school for nearly two weeks due to Hurricane
Milton, and we have been working hard to catch up on
schoolwork. I'm pleased to share that all of our students,
staff, and volunteers experienced minimal damage to
their homes, and thankfully, no one is currently
displaced. While we did lose all perishable food from the
fridges at SJHOP, the parish hall sustained no significant
damage, and everyone was relieved to return to
Cornerstone when schools reopened.

We continue to focus on sight words, reading
comprehension, and social-emotional well-being. In our
recent readings, we have been exploring elections and
the voting process. In the weeks ahead, we will discuss
Veterans Day and write letters of appreciation. We will
also delve into the history of Thanksgiving and explore
ways to give back to the community that supports us so
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Cornerstone Kids Inc. relies entirely on the
generous contributions of our donors. This fall,
we kindly ask you to consider making a small
donation to help us continue supporting the

students and families of Tampa Heights.

Save the Date

Get those dance shoes out!
March 27, 2025
Passport to Success
Annual Fundraising Gala
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or

send an email to
cornerstonekidsincl@gmail.com
text Lizz at 813-734-2538

:
Cornerstone Kids ..



